
 

WELCOME 
 

On behalf of the tournament committee, welcome to the 2021 Northern Junior Championship! 

We are excited to welcome you to Connecticut and the New Haven Country Club for what 

promises to be a truly special championship for the players, families and spectators. 

Each year, it is our continued commitment to make the Northern Junior unsurpassed in junior 

golf and to leave you with the experience of a lifetime. This championship represents a 

collaboration of the experiences of our Tournament Committee at some of the most prestigious 

junior, collegiate, amateur, and professional tournaments in the world. We have combined the 

most memorable and unique aspects of these different events in hopes that you will leave this 

week with very fond and lasting memories. 

Enclosed you will find important tournament information items which will help you plan your trip 

and will serve as a reference throughout the Championship. If you have any questions or need 

assistance, please reach out to us at any time at tournament@northernjunior.com. 

A special thank-you to our presenting sponsor, Junior Golf Hub, whose outstanding commitment 

and support of junior golf help make the championship possible. 

We look forward to meeting you this August and wish you the best of luck as you vie to become 

the 19th Northern Junior Champion! 

Sincerely, 

The Tournament Committee of the Northern Junior Championship 
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